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LIABILITY NOTE: This information is correct to the best of our 

knowledge as of the date above; but, users remains responsible to 

make their own assessment to confirm that the material meets the 

requirements for its intended use(s) and compliant with all laws and 

regulations applicable. The information should not be used as a 

substitute for Customer’s own tests. To the extent permitted by the 

applicable law, Sasa Polyester A.S. accepts no liability for any 

damage, loss or injury resulting from the use of this information. 

 

STATEMENT 

 
As one of the world's leading manufacturers of polyester, fiber, filament yarn, polyester-based polymers, special 

polymers and intermediates, Sasa attaches great importance to the protection of its workforce, customers / 

downstream users and the environment.  

 

As part of social responsibility, SASA participated in the Humane Society International (HSI) #BeCrueltyFree 

campaign to promote the ban on cosmetic safety animal testing in all major markets by 2023 

 

As Sasa, we hereby declare that we do not need animal tests for the production of our products and that we do not 

conduct any animal tests in our own laboratories. 
 

 
In case of further questions, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 
 

Gamze ÇELİK 

SASA Polyester San. A.S. 

Product Safety Steward 
 


